
Foster Care Awareness and 

Appreciation Month 

For more resources for foster families, visit 

browardschools.com/fostercare

To the aunts, uncles, cousins, adult siblings, family friends and 

grandparents who open their homes and provide a sense of normalcy. 

Thank you! 

To licensed foster parents who accept children into their home who they 

have never met, thank you! 

Thank you to all the families who open their hearts and homes to students 

in foster care. 

We know you sacrifice to provide them with a safe, stable home. 

We appreciate your ongoing commitment to helping them grow 

to be educated, successful members of our community. 

https://www.browardschools.com/fostercare

